Government Code Section 7507 Acknowledgement

As the Interim City Manager for the City of Alameda, | hereby acknowledge for purposes of
Government Code Section 7507 that | have read and understand actuarial valuation prepared
by the Howard E. Nyhart Company Inc. dated January 23, 2019, with respect to the impact to
current and future costs of the County’s Other Post-Employment Benefits (OPEB) as a result of
the change to retiree dental benefits.

Dated: 9.2'f 'd/' /éj

David L. Rudat, Interim City Manager




